
From: Bill & Natalie Miller 

Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2013 1:25 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: SB 401 and SB 838 comments 

 
Oregon, like most of America, is losing FREEDOM(S) one by one to "radical environmentalist" notions. Both 
SB401 and SB838 are nothing less than environmentist desires to keep the public off of public lands. Agenda 21 
is behind almost all of the losses of  
freedom(s) on both local and National levels. If America 
were to make the attempt at "Free Nation" status with the current list of restrictions and regulations......we would 
still be under "The King of England". We aren't that far away with The Administration in D.C. and the far Left 
Governor of Oregon today. When an educated person reads Agenda 21 it is appalling at how it resembles 
MARXISM. The continual assault on small groups of Oregonians (and other states) is disgusting. The current 
"dredging moratorium" in California is being shipped to Oregon to continue the onslaught of freedoms here. 
Having seen that "environmental" and "tribal" interests have been less than sincere in their "data" for the 
California moratorium, why do we in Oregon wish to follow that crooked path? It is NOW PROVEN in a California 
court that the data was and is "faulty". By the end of summer (2013) I expect to see the California miners prevail 
in court. ONE POINT TO RESEARCH: There is NO PROVEN data showing  
that dredging or placer mining does harm to fish or wildlife. All the data has been proven to be FLAWED or 
twisted. Oregon cannot afford to do what California does merely because we are neighbors. If you are not well 
acquinted with Agenda 21............ 
DO SO IMMEDIATELY!  If you still think Agenda 21 is the proper course......look in the mirror at yourself and start 
speaking a foreign language. It is what you deserve and will soon have! 
  
Respectfully, Willis Miller (Bend) 541-408-4708 
 


